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May 19, 2022
TO: Proposers

SUBJECT: Notice of Intent to Award

The District has completed the evaluation process for Solicitation Number 21-0028 for the provision of HVAC-
Mechanical Contract- Master Contracts. The evaluations were conducted and scored in accordance with the terms and
conditions outlined in the solicitation document. The Evaluation Committee recommends award to the Proposers that
submitted the most advantageous offers meeting the needs and interests of the District.

The Beaverton School District Administration concurs with the results of the evaluation and directs this Notice of Intent
to Award Master Contracts be issued in accordance with the provisions of ORS 279C and the Beaverton School District
Purchasing Policy DJC-AR. The District Contracts will be executed upon successful passage of the Beaverton School
District Capital Improvement Bond Ballot Measure 34-313. The District intends to issue Master Services Contracts to:

Hunter-Davisson, Inc.

HydroTemp Mechanical, Inc.
Northwest Control Company, Inc.

Sincerely,

Larry Pelatt
Purchasing Manager



